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Amy Ow

From: Gary Trott 2 <gary_trott@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2021 9:49 PM
To: Camille Leung
Cc: Amy Ow; Steve Monowitz; Dave Pine; Carole Groom; Don Horsley; Warren Slocum; 

David Canepa; gary_trott@comcast.net
Subject: Highland Comment and insufficient EIR addendum.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear. Ms. Leung,  
 
RE: Highlands Construction project, massive increase in grading quantity.   
 
I'm writing to make a formal comment and object to  the  EIR Addendum ("CEQA document") and efforts to frame a 
massive grading increase as a minor modification along Ticonderoga road.  
 
It is a significant deviation from the originally approved plan.  Thus, the proposed new grading  must go before the 
planning commission and board of supervisors who originally approved the project to get a revised approval.  
 
In addition, there is evidence that it is a habitat for the white tailed kite as one has been photographed at the 
site.  Which was not considered in the original EIR.  
 
Regards 
Gary Trott 
 
 
 
 
 


